
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: October 22,2021

FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Station Modemization Program Update

At the October 28,2021BART Board of Director's meeting, the "Station Modemization Program
Update" will be presented as an information item.

If you have any questions about this presentation, please contact Tim Chan, Group Manager, Station

Area Planning at TChanl@bart.gov or (510) 406-8985.

M. Powers

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff


